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Photos Taken of the Bike Trail on the Hoffman property that was sold to Stae Parks.

This was first reported to State Parks and was removed in 08, however rebuilt the trail on
possibly sensitive land. This matter is being worked on with Dept of U.S. Fish and Wild-
life. However it is a big safety issue for other trail users as well as bikers themselves.
Several CCR Title 14 codes may have also been broken in the building of this trail.




